
Updated Onboarding: 

Students completing placements with Richmond Public Schools will now be asked to 
complete onboarding virtually. Please be sure to include each student's email address 
when you complete the placement request form, so our team is able to initiate this 
process. Here is a quick tutorial of the digital onboarding process that you are welcome to 
share with students.  

 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fvideos%2Fd%2F1CHx9lqAENV_gbE_5tEsUSZMYd9YOSHXZ9hqEjWOoiXw%2Fedit%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=05%7C02%7Csitessa%40jmu.edu%7Ce0471be89af14320b60508ddd3b196db%7Ce9333c23cac742f499895cee3d4a79c0%7C0%7C0%7C638899481877124573%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=O37lB98LHsokFVXgL2xiPZKRH0ZtPga6gRkF5q6OEBE%3D&reserved=0

